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st

 May 2020 

 

Dear Grasshopper class,  

I hope you are well and staying safe at home with your families. I am so proud to 

see how many of you have logged on to our new Google Classroom this week. It has 

been lovely seeing all your hard work and seeing how hard you are working at 

home; your poems are fantastic! It has been so nice to be in touch with you and 

your grownups again.  Remember, I am here if you need help with any of the 

work, just send me a message. Well done to all of you reading lots of books on 

Bug Club, Keep it up Grasshoppers! 

                                                                     

I have some really good news to tell you all, last week I got engaged which was 

very unexpected and a huge surprise. I have been very busy at home with my 

family starting to plan for the wedding. 😊 

 

I have also been catching up with family and friends telling them the good news by 

speaking to them on video call and seeing how they are doing. Mrs Gill and I have 

been in touch, she is keeping safe and well at home with her family. She has been 

telling me about all the different food she has been cooking at home. Mrs Gill has 

been very busy helping her son with his schoolwork on Google Classroom. She 

misses you all very much. 

Grasshopper class, I miss you all so much. I cannot wait to see you all soon and 

find out about all the things you have been doing at home. Please stay safe and 

make sure you do your learning as I will be checking. 😃  

 

Best wishes,  

Miss Virdy 


